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Dear ABAG Executive Board:

I’m a member of the Lafayette School District Governing Board and I’m writing to you as a private citizen.

The numbers you’ve cited are substantially wrong. As you know, nearly 23,000,000 jobs have been lost in the
United States during last month and 3,000,000 of them are in California alone. And the pandemic is far from over.

It would be irresponsible for you to pass these items at this time. You are in no position to adopt any type of
projections that are the result of pre-pandemic forecasting and modeling.

Please show leadership and defer these items until accurate numbers can be projected. You are in no position to
responsibly adopt Plan Bay Area 2050.

Sincerely,

Jean Follmer

Sent from my iPhone




